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Dear Members,

On behalf of the IIISLA Council, it is my distinct privilege to inform all our
esteemed members that, owing to the active engagement of our Chapters, Zones,
and Units, lIISLA consistently conducts a series of technical programs across
various regions of the country.

At IlISLA, we are acutely focused on our primary objective, which is to enhance
the quality of the Surveyors & Loss Assessors profession through education and
training. This pivotal goal is firmly embedded in our Memorandum of Association
(MOA).

With the unwavering dedication of the IlISLA team, our activities have garnered
significant attention from the industry, including regulatory bodies. This
recognition is a testament to our continuous efforts in the field.

In this context, it's noteworthy that IRDAI has commenced granting approval to
our training curricula. Notably, for the first time, the regulatory authority has
appointed an observer to supervise our comprehensive three-day residential
training program taking place in Pushkar (Ajmer) from the 28th to the 30th of
October. This signifies a significant milestone in our ongoing efforts.

Congratulations in advance to the organizing body. The Council is confident that
both the organizing body and all participants will uphold a high standard of
discipline. Our president will attend this program to extend a warm welcome to
the IRDA observer and other dignitaries from the insurance industry.

Regd. Office : # 6-1-73, Off. No. 104 & 106, First Floor, Saeed Plaza, Lakdikapool, Hyderabad - 500004 Telangana.
Phone : 040-23261072 / 23261073, Email : admin@iiisla.co.in / Website : www.iiisla.co.in



